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The spring meeting of the Chief Risk Officer Committee has been scheduled for Tuesday,
May 10, 2016. John Hancock has graciously agreed to host the meeting at their office
located at 601 Congress Street, in Boston. The meeting will begin at 9:00 a.m. Eastern time
and we anticipate it will conclude no later than 3:00 p.m. We are also planning an informal
Committee dinner for Monday, May 9, beginning at 6:30 p.m. Once we finalize the location
for the dinner, we will open registration for the meeting and the dinner. In the meantime,
please mark your calendars and make your travel arrangements!

Below is a list of hotels within walking distance of the meeting location. Please note that we
have not made arrangements with any hotels and members are responsible for making
their own hotel arrangements.

Renaissance Boston Waterfront Hotel
606 Congress Street (across the street from meeting)
617-338-4111

Westin Boston Waterfront Hotel
425 Summer Street
617-532-4600

Seaport Boston Hotel
200 Seaport Boulevard
800-440-3318

We look forward to seeing you on May 10!

Tamara K. Salmon
Associate General Counsel
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